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Attendance Target 97.0%  

Remembrance Service 

Our pupil chaplains led a beautiful remembrance service on 
Monday for the whole school, sharing a message of peace and 
respect for all.  They reminded us of the message that St. 
Francis gave us, to not just speak about peace but to have it 
even more fully 
in our 
hearts.  They led 
us reverently in 
prayer and 
thanksgiving for 
the many       
soldiers who 
offered their 
lives for our   
freedom today. A 
beautiful video 
that many of you may have seen opened the gathering and 
can be viewed at the following address: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pv_ub7Be7oA  

Whole School Attendance this week  97.1% 

Whole School Attendance this term   97.7% 

Beech      96.7% 

Cedar       95.0% 

Elm     99.7% 

Larch  96.8% 

Oak         100% 

Acorns    91.4% 

Inter Faith Week 

This week, the Pupil Chaplains led an assembly on Inter 
Faith week (10th to 17th November). The week is an       
opportunity to grow in understanding of one another and to 
build positive relationships. The children spoke powerfully 
about how it is important we live the message of Inter Faith 
week out on a daily basis to ensure that a spirit of welcome, 
acceptance and belonging can flourish in our school. The 
week also fits in with the Pope’s prayer intentions this 
month, which is to pray for an increase in dialogue and   
reconciliation in the Near East where diverse religious   
communities share their lives together.  

Primary Maths Challenge  

This week, some children from Year 5 and Year 6 took part in 
the Primary Maths Challenge. The Primary Maths Challenge is 
designed to develop reasoning skills through problem solving 
questions that require both mathematical knowledge and  
logic. All the children demonstrated excellent problem-solving 
skills to answer some very challenging questions. 
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Acorns   Nihaal  -  High level of interest in number work 

Beech    Zayne  -  Persevering and always working hard 

Cedar    Rosie  -  Persevering and producing good work 

Elm        Nancy  -  Always trying to improve 

Larch     Benny  -  His beautiful topic work 

Oak       Florence  -  Her RE work 

Acorns   Colby-Jay  -  Always has a high level of enthusiasm 

Beech    Tobiasz  -  Contribution in lessons and giving 100% 

Cedar    Rayhaan  -  Setting a good example to others 

Elm        Madeleine  -  Extending herself in Maths 

Larch     Erin  -  Putting in the extra work 

Oak        All 6 who completed the Primary Maths Challenge 

 

 

 

General Election 12th December 

As you are aware, there is a Genereal   
Election on Thursday 12th December and 

as school is used as a polling station we will 
need to close to children for safeguarding 

reasons on this day. 

Sacramental Programme 

The initial meeting for the children    
wishing to be part of the Sacramental 
Programme and make their First Holy 
Communion in May next year took place 
last night but it is not too late if you still 
wish your child to be involved in this 
wonderful celebration.  The first session 
for preparation is on November 28th from 6:30pm. 

Non Uniform Days: Friday 22nd November in exchange for 
chocolate please 

Friday 29th November in exchange 
for chocolate or bottles of any kind 
please (if bottles are containing 
alcohol please could the adults 
hand these in at the main office). 

Christmas Fair  -   books of 5 raffle 
tickets are being sent home    
tonight.  Please can you ask    

children to sell the tickets (£1 
each) and return the stubbs and 
the £5 to school before the draw 
on 8th December.  A raffle ticket 
will also count as your entry to 
the Fair so please bring it with 

you on the day! 

SHOE 

BOX    

APPEAL 

 

 

8th December 

11am to 1pm 

Thank you  

so much for your  

kind donations 

We raised 

£147.42 in  

total... 

Wow, this is 

fantastic,    

thank you to 

all who        

donated 


